
 

 

 

 May 7, 2025

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Hebrew Language Academy Charter School Granted 5-Year Renewal by 
New York State Board of Regents 

Brooklyn, NY – The New York State Board of Regents has officially approved a five-year 
renewal for Hebrew Language Academy Charter School (HLA), reaffirming the school’s 
commitment to providing a rigorous and inclusive educational experience at its K-8 grade level 
campus in Mill Basin. 

The decision was announced during the Board of Regents’ monthly meeting held on May 5, 
2025, in Albany, New York. The renewal underscores the academic excellence and community 
impact demonstrated by HLA since its inception. 

"We are thrilled to receive this renewal and continue our mission of fostering academic 
achievement, cultural understanding, and Modern Hebrew proficiency for our diverse student 
body," said Daniella Steinberg, Head of School. "This renewal reflects our dedication to 
delivering high-quality education while preparing students to thrive as global citizens." 

HLA’s five-year renewal aligns with the Board of Regents’ strategic focus on supporting charter 
schools that demonstrate strong academic outcomes and a commitment to providing quality 
education for students of all abilities and backgrounds. HLA’s comprehensive curriculum 
includes Modern Hebrew language instruction, STEAM initiatives, chess, and sports, ensuring a 
well-rounded educational experience for all students. 

HLA is part of the Hebrew Public charter management organization. Hebrew Public is leading a 
national movement of exceptional public charter schools that teach Modern Hebrew to children 
of all backgrounds and prepare them to be successful global citizens.  

For more information about Hebrew Language Academy Charter School and its programs, 
please visit our site or contact info@hebrewpublic.org. 
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